
K4 Weekly Newsletter

Themes and Activities

Announcements and Dates to Remember

Week of 9/5/25

Classroom Procedures:
We are learning to stop and look at 
the teacher when the bell rings. Also, 
students put their hands on their 
head and say, “Up on top! That means 
stop!”
 
Religion: 
We read “You are Special” by Max 
Lucado and talked about how God 
made us. Because of that, every 
person is special. Each student made 
an I’m Special book!

Math: 
We learned Math has to do with 
numbers, shapes, and colors, etc. We 
sang “1, 2 Buckle my Shoe” and sorted 
colored bears and kangaroos. We 
practiced cutting with scissors too!

Literacy: 
We began to practice writing our names 
in our Morning Work Binders and read 
some books like, “Chicka Chicka Boom 
Boom,” “The Day the Crayons Quit,” 
“The Little Engine that Could,”
and “The Crayon Box that 
Talked.” 

The K4 students are adjusting well to school and are excited to learn! Also, if you have 
not brought in your family picture, please do so and we’ll hang it on the wall. :) If you 
need to contact me, my email is mwoytych@sje.school. 

IMPORTANT DATES:
9/8 SJE Blood Drive 2:30-7pm
9/12 Family Fun Run and Tailgate 5pm 
9/14 Cousins Fundraiser 11am-2pm
916 Summer Birthdays Out of 
uniform

 

9/18 Portillo’s Fundraiser 5-8pm
9/23 September Birthdays Out of 
uniform
9/25 Safe Environment Training 
6-9pm
9/29 Picture Retake

mailto:mwoytych@sje.school





